
 United Nations  S/2010/161

  
 

Security Council  
Distr.: General 
29 March 2010 
English 
Original: French 

 

10-29680 (E)    300310    300310 
*1029680*  
 

  Letter dated 29 March 2010 from the President of the  
Security Council to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 26 March 2010 
(S/2010/160), in which you informed me of your intention to appoint Mr. Edmond 
Mulet (Guatemala) as your Special Representative and Head of the United Nations 
Stabilization Mission in Haiti, has been brought to the attention of the members of 
the Security Council, who have taken note of it. 
 
 

(Signed) Emmanuel Issoze-Ngondet 
President of the Security Council 

 


